
 

                    CONEWAGO TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS    
                    SPECIAL MEETING-BUDGET WORKSHOP 
                                        NOVEMBER 17, 2008 
 

The meeting of the Board of Supervisors was held at the Township Municipal Building.  The meeting was 
called to order by the Chairman, at 7:00 P. M.  Those in attendance were Lois Leonard (Chairperson), Mark 
Jordan (Vice Chairman), Robert Hahn (Supervisor) and Lou Anne Bostic, (Secretary). 
 
Pledge of Allegiance: 
 
Budget workshop: 
 
The board changed the tax collector commission for 2009 to a flat rate of $18,000.00 per year.  
This amount includes all tax collector supplies.   
 
A resolution was presented by Mr. Hahn to enact a “special fire tax”.  Ms Leonard and Mr. Jordan are not 
in favor of adopting the resolution at this time and would like to have itemized expenses for fuel and 
insurance rates paid by the township for the fire company before making their decision.  Motion by Mr. 
Hahn to adopt the resolution.  The motion did not receive a second.  Motion died. 
 
Wage increase options for township employees were discussed.  Motion by Mr. Hahn, second by Mr. 
Jordan, motion carried, to increase wages for all employees, except Mr. Jadro, by 2.5% for 2009.   
Mr. Jadro will be receiving a pay increase of $1.50 per hour as Assistant Roadmaster. 
 
The budget will be updated as per instructed and advertised for adoption in December. 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:50 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lou Anne Bostic 
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